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Friday April 13, 2018 
 

Attention Junior Parents! You're invited to attend our Junior Parent Night which will be held on April 19, 

2018, from 6:00 to 8:30 pm.  This night will be dedicated to helping prepare for the college application 

process.  We will have representatives from a few local or in state universities on hand to answer questions or 
share information about this process.  We will also have a few breakout sessions that will give you the 

opportunity to learn more about the financial aid process and give you pointers about the application 

process.  For more information, please view our flyer: http://bit.ly/JBHSJuniorNight.  We would love to see you 
there! 
 

The second series of Budget Community Conversations will take place beginning Thursday, April 26, 2018. 

Attendees will be provided with a look into the preliminary 2018-19 budget proposal as well as updates on 
efforts to keep spending more in line with anticipated revenues. The Bowie school community is encouraged to 

attend these district-wide meetings.   

The meeting schedule is: 

Thursday, April 26, 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. 
Reagan ECHS Cafeteria 

Wednesday, May 2, 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

Ann Richards SYWL Library 
Friday, May 4, noon – 1:00 p.m. 

Baker Center Cafeteria 

More information on the flyer is available on the JBHS website.   
  

This is National Library Week and a time to celebrate the contributions of our nation's libraries and library 

workers.  We appreciate our librarian, Ms. Persyn, and assistant librarian, Ms. Hollandsworth at Bowie High 

School!  This week is also National Assistant Principals Week to honor and recognize the contributions of 

assistant principals to the success of students in schools across the United States.  Please join me in thanking 
Mr. Britton, Ms. de la Rosa, Ms. Leos, Mrs. McGraw, Mrs. Prescott, and Mr. Trevino for everything they do for 

us at JBHS.   
 

Austin ISD has designated April as Volunteer Recognition Month.  We realize that we would not be able to 
have the programs, resources, and support that we do for our students without the cooperation and involvement 

of our parents and volunteers.  Thank you to all our parent ambassadors, partners, mentors and volunteers for 

what you do all year!   
 

The next time you visit campus, please look for the designated short-term parking by the flagpole, on the 

parking lot side.  These spaces are reserved for visitors dropping off or picking up during the school day.  Please 

do not park along the curb that is painted red and marked “Fire Lane” and “Tow Away Zone” on the side of the 
flagpole closest to the building.  The obstruction of a designated fire lane by a parked vehicle constitutes a 

traffic and fire hazard as defined by state law.  Austin ISD police are authorized to write tickets to cars parked 

along the curb, so please use the identified parking spaces.   
 

 Go Dawgs! 

 
Mark Robinson, Principal 

James Bowie High School 

Follow me on Twitter @robinson_mark_a  
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